
 
 Smart Wonders School 

Result Discussion Meeting – Class 10 

 

Tuesday, 14thJanuary 2025                                                              SWS/ ACD/2024-25/120 

 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders!  

We strongly believe that healthy communication and collaboration between teachers and parents 
play a crucial role in the overall growth and success of every child. As our students prepare for their 
Final Board Examination 2025, a special session is planned to discuss the effective strategies to 
face the challenges of the board examination. This session will provide valuable tips on staying 
focused, organized and stress-free during the examination period. The session is scheduled on 
Saturday, 25th January 2025 from 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. in the AV hall. Attendance for this 
session is compulsory, as important guidelines for the board examination will be discussed which 
will benefit both the students and parents. 

To further support your ward academically, we invite you to attend the Result Discussion 
Meeting immediately after the session. This meeting will provide an opportunity to review your 
child's performance in the recently held Pre board examination and discuss the areas for 
improvement. 

Together, we can and will continue working towards shaping a bright and successful future for our 
children. 

 

Warm Regards 

 
   Poonamjit Kaur 

   Principal 


